
From: Arianne Fosdick <air.ee.anne23@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 5:40 AM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Energy Efficiency Plan 
 
 EXTERNAL:  Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
 
Hello— 
 
I am writing to say that I am in full support of the Energy Efficiency Plan, and hope you will convey this 
support.  I know you all do many important things, but I think there is nothing more important, or 
pressing, than working to address our Climate Crisis. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
Arianne Fosdick 
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